
SERVING IN THE LORD’S HOUSE 

Sunday, May 18, 2014 

 

Greeters ..................................... Sherri Robison & Marjorie Greening 

Ushers .............................................. Connie Roberts & Jenni Sanders 

8:15 Elder ...................................................................... Teresa Gentry 

Lay Reader ............................................................................ Jim King 

Offertory Elder .......................................................... Sherri McGregor 

Praying Elder ............................................................ Roger McGregpr 

Sound  ............................................................................... Phil Livesay 

Video ................................................................................ Barry Casey 

Junior Worship ................................................................. Lori Coones 
 

Deacon Serving Team .......................................  Carl Watson-Captain     

Gay Saxbury, Jim Millan, Tracy Woollen, Ruth Swearingen 

Sherry Lewellen, Stacy Richards, Lisa Gordley, Kaitlyn Willing 

 

Communion Preparation & Clean Up 

Pat Cowder & Susan Lane 

 

Hospital Calls -May 20 & 22 ........................................ Kathy Livesay 

Van Drivers ..................................................... Tim & Susan Ledbetter 

Van Transportation: call  Al Kennett 573-248-6947 or 573-985-2541 
 

 

Lectionary Readings for May 18, 2014 
 

Acts 7:55-60; Psalm 31:1-5, 15-16 

1 Peter 2:2-10; John 14:1-14 
 

******************************** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             HATS OFF (ON) TO WOMEN 
 

It is that time of the year again when each woman (ALL ages) is 
encouraged to wear a hat (ANY type - garden, sports, dressy, funny, 
homemade, etc.) to church on Sunday, May 11 (Mother's Day).  A 
donation will be made to Week of Compassion in honor of all the hats 
worn.  (Men will have their turn on Father's Day.)   Thanks for your 
support.   CWF 
 

 
I will have hats available at both services for this Sunday’s “Hats On” 
campaign to raise very needed funds for the Week of Compassion 
offering.  A free will donation will let you choose from any of a large 
variety of hats to wear for worship for this special event.  Mirrors and a 
personal consultant will also be available!   - Teresa Gentry 
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SERVING IN THE LORD’S HOUSE 

Sunday, May 11, 2014 

 

Greeters .......................................................... Kevin & Chrisy Adkins 

Ushers ...................................................................Al & Linda Kennett 

8:15 Elder ...................................................................... Paul Lewellen 

Lay Reader ........................................................................ Lori Coones 

Offertory Elder ................................................ Kirsten Hildahl-Dewey 

Praying Elder ..................................................................... Jim Dewey 

Sound  .............................................................................. Phil Livesay 

Video ................................................................................. Barry Casey 

Junior Worship .................................................................. Lori Coones 
 

Deacon Serving Team .........................................  Susan Lane-Captain 

Tim & Susan Ledbetter, Dick Motley, Steve & Jenny Wilson,  

Kevin & Chrisy Adkins, Darlene Oliva, Mackenzie Lane 
 

Communion Preparation & Clean Up 

Lynn & Sue Kilpatrick 

 

Hospital Calls -May 13 & 15 .................................Mary Jane Gregory 

Van Drivers ...........................................................Al & Linda Kennett 

Van Transportation: call  Al Kennett 573-248-6947 or 573-985-2541 
 

 

Lectionary Readings for May 11, 2014 
 

Acts 2:42-47; Psalm 23 

1 Peter 2:19-25; John 10:1-10 
 

******************************** 

 
Still in need of an idea for a Mother’s Day gift?  How about 
a gift donation to the RAMP (Repair and Maintain Property) 
fund.   
 

It is the gift that “keeps on giving” by keeping up our church property for 
generations to come!   P.S. Think ahead to Father’s Day also! A
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FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH (Disciples of Christ) 
 

Office .................................................... 573-221-0783 

Office Hours ............ Weekdays 8:30 a.m.ð5:00 p.m. 

Fax Number .......................................... 573-221-8709 

Church Email .......................... firstcc3@sbcglobal.net 

Church Website and Online Messenger
 .......................................................... fcchannibal.org  

WEeCare Office ................................... 573-221-6858 

Steve Barker, Senior Minister 

Mariah Weyand, Youth Minister 

Anita Groner, Secretary/Office Manager 

Anita Foster, WEeCare Director; 

Jason Lovelace, Custodian 



 

 

Congratulations to Kaitlyn Willing, who will graduate Thursday, 

May 22 at 7:00 p.m. from Hannibal High School. Kaitlynõs family 

invites you to a Post -Graduation BBQ in honor of her graduation.  
 

PLACE:    591 Head Lane, Hannibal 

DATE:     Saturday, May 24, 2014  

TIME:     Eat at 4:00 p.m.   

   Come to visit and/or play games starting at 2:00 p.m.  

RSVP:       (573) 248 -7558 (Kerriõs cell phone)  or  email kerri@twcpa.org.  
 

***************** 
 

 

College Care Packages Rock!! 
 

Thank you so much for my care package FCC Youth Group! Those cookies were 

amazing. Also, I wanted to thank the Ladies of CWF!-Devan Dobson 

 

Thank you so much for the care package. It really made my day! Itôs definitely 

going to come in handy with finals coming up soon! Thanks again! Love, Kate 

Mobley   P.S.  Love the flip-flops! 

PRAYER CONCERNS:  Dick Furniss; Jim King-leukemia; 

Beverly LaGrand; Neil Utterback; Ronnie Swearingen; Paul 

Lewellen; Pat Carter; Carroll Edwards; John Bunn; Evan Mercer; 

Karren Esicar; Amy Davis; Fielding Thomure; Kim Ahrens; 

Katherine Lorentz; Paul Feld; Karen Sherman; Noel & Josh 

Vandebol-cystic fibrosis; Addilyn Richards-May 20th appt. for 

hearing aids; Lana Link-chemo; Janet Wells-back surgery May 12; 

Susan York Wilson-episodes with eyes that cause additional blind 

spots (Ray & Ginnie Yorkôs daughter); Nijah Kind-difficult 

pregnancy (WEeCare employee). 

 

If you have a new prayer concern, please fill out the blue request 

form in the pew and place in the offering plate. Your request will be 

added to the prayer list. Please contact Mary Pollard at 221-5708 if 

you have a request to be placed on the Prayer Chain.  Please Note:  

Due to privacy concerns, we will not place a request in the 

newsletter unless the box has been checked on the prayer slip.  
 

 

The Prayer List will be cleared in the first newsletter of each 

month. Please fill out a new slip if you wish your request to be 

continued. 

 

We extend our Christian sympathy to Steve & Jenny Wilson  and 

family upon the death of Steveôs grandfather, Tommy Wilson. 

   

                      BARKERôS BYTES... 
 

It was so nice Sunday to have the sunshine, dedicate young Hudson 

Wade Thomas into Godôs care, and the dedication of the Prayer 

Shawls.  You can tell things are good and that God is helping us to 

reach out to others and to celebrate life with new young families. 
 

We appreciate the Prayer Shawls that our people make and we use 

them to bring a sense of comfort into the lives of others.  We have 

given out over 130 Prayer Shawls since the beginning of the program 

early in 2007. 
 

We have sent these Shawls to many recipients in the Hannibal area as 

well as Kansas City, Arizona, Kansas, and Iowa.  Pray this wonderful 

ministry will continue to bring others a glimpse of the F.A.C.E. of 

Jesus.  Thanks to all who knit these shawls and the love and prayers 

that go into them.   
 

Looking forward, we are needing individuals or groups to do specials 

in the worship service this summer. Please call the church office if 

you would like to help in this way.   -Pastor Steve 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Riverboat Dessert Cruise is a wonderful opportunity for our 

church family to enjoy an afternoon together, honor our mothers, 

invite our friends to meet our church family and support our 

youth ministry. There are so many reasons to spend the afternoon 

on the river this Sunday I am having a hard time coming up with  one reason 

not to be there! Just $10 for adults and $5 for children 10 & under.  
 

Spread the word, bring some friends and join us on the Mark Twain  

Riverboat this Sunday, May 11th at 3:00. Boarding will begin at 2:30.  
 

If you are completing 2nd grade, graduating high school or 

somewhere in between it's not too late to get registered for 

camp. Camp is an amazing opportunity to get away, meet friends 

and grow in your relationship with Jesus. Make time for camp this 

summer. 
 

Our graduates will be honored at the 9:30 service on May 25 th . 

Please fill out a graduates Survey form available just outside the 

church office and turn it in by May 21 st .   -Mariah  

 

 

                                       May  

11 ....................................................................................... Faith Arthur 

12 ............................................................................... Lairyn McGregor 

14 .............................................................. Josh Edwards, Stacy Taylor 

15 .................................................................................... David Sawyer 

16 ............................ Jeanie Powers, Vern Saxbury, Brookelyn Livesay 

17 .............................................................. Wilma Ingram, Penny Wiley 

 Forrest Waters, Austin Mobley 
 

********************************  
12 ......................................................................... Grant & Loren Hams 

 

 

  
 

Collection boxes for unused greeting cards that were to be in the 
parlor and back of the sanctuary this past Sunday....but 
weren’t......WILL be there from this Sunday forward for your 
donations of any type of blank or occasion greeting cards. The cards 
will be used in an upcoming project by the Church Growth and 
Evangelism Division. 
  

 
Although FCC Prayer Shawl Ministry will not meet in June, 

July, and August, members will continue to create prayer 

shawls.   Please use the recipient cards located in the FCC 

Parlor and Sanctuary to request a prayer shawl for "those 

people who are in a time of illness, sorrow, transition, and 

challenge or in other words given to those suffering in body, mind, and 

spirit."   Return the completed recipient cards to FCC Office and the 

shawl will be mailed or hand delivered by Pastor Steve.  Thanks to 

each of your for your support of this FCC ministry.    -Prayer Shawl 

Members  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Girl's  Night Out will be held on May 15th at 6 p.m. (one week later 
than usual) at Michelle Chastain's home at 12091 HWY O, New 
London.  This is our annual planning meeting for the upcoming year so 
bring your ideas to share.  Please bring a salad to share for our 
meal.  The house is approximately four miles past the Humpty Dump 
Bridge.  Top of the hill, third driveway on the right.   Phone number is 
805-914-4523. 

There are a few more Upper Room devotional booklets 

in the parlor and the back of the sanctuary.  



                                            MAY 2014  
Sun  Mon  Tue  Wed  Thu  Fri  Sat  

   
 

 1 
 

2 3 

 

4 
8:15   Parlor Worship  

9:15   Sunday School  

10:30  Worship  

5 
 

1:30 Prayer Partners  

 

6 

 
6:30 Pinkie Pals  

7  12:30 CWF - lunch  

at the Royal Garden  

6:30 Prayer Shawls  

8:00 Al Anon  

8 
 

 

 

9 10 

 

11 
8:15   Parlor Worship  

9:15   Sunday School  

10:30  Worship  

3:00   Dessert Cruise  

12  

  

1:30 Prayer Partners  

5:00 WEeCare Meeting  

13 14 
 

 

6:00 Board Meeting  

8:00 Al Anon  

 

15 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   WEeCare Graduation  

16  17  

 
 

 

18   

8:15   Parlor Worship  

9:15   Sunday School  

10:30  Worship  

 

19   

 

1:30 Prayer Partners  

 

20 21 
 

 

 

 

 

8:00 Al Anon  

22 

 

23 24 

25  

 

 

9:30  Worship in the  

         Sanctuary  

26    

 

 

 

   Church Office Closed  

27 38 

 
8:00 Al Anon  

29 30 31 

       




